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PROPOSED PUBLIC HOUSING PROJECT '- 2)~51 JmJESJlORO ROAD , .S . E. lE,;.1 :-:c':JILLii:.!·'.S 

, October 24, 1967 

Developer call ed on Mr . Boggs of Atl anta Ho--c.sing Autnority to formally 
acquaint him with Developer ' s desire to serve· /U lA o 

October JO, 1967 

Developer called on HUD-Atlanta (Mr. Lyman Hohertson) to aqua:int HUD with 
Developer's interest in t he turnkey pror;ramo 

November 3, 1967 

Callecl. on Mr. Malcolm Jones ::it City Hallo de w0lcomcrl our inter est _mn 
confirmed urr;ent need for low rent housingo 1~lf:o aclvir,ed that find i ng 
property and getting rezoning s eems to be the principal ohstacleo 

Novemher 9, 1967 

Came across 15 acre tr~ct of undeveloped pr op8rty for sale on ,Jonesboro 
Road south of NcWilliams Road. 

November 10, 1967 

Obtained pl at information from owner s and visit ed site. Looked feasible. 

November 13, 1967 

Visited Hr. Boggs of AHA and informed him of Jonesboro Road site. He was 
familiar with it ar:d promised to submit it to HUD for prel irnj nary approval. 
Forwarded plat of proper ty to Mr. Bogc;s NovcmhC!r 15. 

November 22, 1967 

Mr. Bo[;gs of AHA and Mr. Lyle of HUD visited site. Site seemed satisfact ory. 
It was agreed that rezoninr; was U1e major ohst;:iclee 

Decemher 12, 1967 

Visited .Mr. Boggs who returned yesterday from t wo weeks vacation. He 
reconfirmed AHA willingness to submit a project to HUD for our site as 
soon as we get required rezoning. 

January 2, 1968 

Visitecl Mro Jones I office to show h.irn IJ:~eJi.r,iinary s ite plano 

January 5-22_,__1968 

Miscellaneous contacts with A}~ concerning project. 



April 15, 1968 

Rece ived phone calls from Mr. Freeman and Mr. Cook confirming that the 
Committee would consider drawings and outline specifications describing 

· the proposed project. 

A!_:rril 18 ,_ 196~ 

Appeared at Zoning Committee hearing to present letter of sarn0 date con.firming 
that documents are being prepared as requested for delivery to City Plannins 
Department :May 6, 1968. 

May 6, 1968 

Delivered documents to City Planning Department with letter of same date. 

May 9., 1968 

Appeared at Zoning Committee Hearin£; to formally present documents. 

May 10, 1968 

Learned that Zoning Committee recommended approval of petition. 

May 20, 1968 

Learned through Mr. Jones that Board of Alderman decided to defer action on 
the petition to enable .Mr. FlaniEen to become familiar with the matter. 
Developer sent copy of documents previously submitted to Mr. Flani8en to 
assist in his evaluation. · 




